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Press Release- Road Closure   
 

 

Due to a road rehabilitation project Post Oak Road from Highway 90 to Maplewood 

Drive will be closed to one lane with temporary two-lane closures.  

 

Please follow signage, use caution when driving in this area, and detour when necessary. 

 

Residents who are trying to reach the Post Office can detour by turning off Maplewood 

Drive onto Shasta Street and then turning left onto Faske Street and travel West until 

reaching the Post Office.  

 

 


